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Empowering SHGs 
Gargaon College Hosts Workshop on Cashbook Management 
Date : 23rd September 2023 
Time: 11 am

Venue: Gargaon Gaon Panchayat 

              In a bid to enhance financial literacy and empower Self-
Help Groups (SHGs), Gargaon College, Simaluguri, orchestrated
a one- day workshop on cashbook management. The initiative,
spearheaded by the Commerce Department, aimed to equip
members of SHGs under Gargaon Gram Panchayat with
essential financial management skills. The event, held on
Saturday, witnessed enthusiastic participation from members of
53 SHGs alongside students from the Commerce Department.
Mr. Anil Tanti, the Head of the Commerce Department,
inaugurated the program, setting the tone for an interactive and
informative session.

         Resource persons and faculty members of the Commerce
Department, Miss Nomami Dutta, and Mr. Gautom Hazarika, took
center stage to elucidate the nuances of double-entry cashbook
management systems crucial for effective SHG bookkeeping. Their
comprehensive presentations provided attendees with practical in



          The workshop garnered significant attention and support
from key figures within the community. Miss Ranji Hazarika,
President of SHGs under the panchayat, graced the occasion,
highlighting the importance of such initiatives in fostering
economic empowerment at the grassroots level. Additionally, Mr.
Pobitra Gogoi, Advisor to the SHGs, extended his support,
emphasizing the transformative potential of financial education.
The presence of esteemed faculty members of the Commerce
Department, including Dr. Meghali Bora, Dr. Mintu Gogoi, and Dr.
Nazreen Parveen, the college's commitment  to engagement and
capacity-building. The workshop served as a platform for
collaboration, bridging the gap between academia and grassroots
initiatives. Through interactive sessions and hands-on activities,
participants gained practical skills and knowledge essential for
effective financial management within their SHGs. As the session
drew to a close, participants expressed gratitude for the
opportunity to enhance their financial literacy and pledged to
implement the insights gained to drive sustainable growth within
their respective groups. The one-day workshop on cashbook
management at Gargaon College stands as a testament to the
power of education in driving socio-economic empowerment. By
equipping SHG members with essential financial management
skills, the initiative seeks to catalyze positive change and foster
inclusive growth within the community. As stakeholders continue
to collaborate and invest in educational initiatives, the path
towards a more prosperous and empowered society becomes
increasingly tangible. Gargaon College's commitment to
community development sets a commendable precedent,
inspiring similar efforts aimed at creating a more equitable and
prosperous future for all.
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